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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,
Our students have adjusted well to our
school-wide initiatives and have made
our first few weeks of school a success!
Thank you for your support!
Please take the time to review your
student's grades on Frontline. You will
find the instructions on how to log onto
Frontline in this newsletter. If you need
support, please do not hesitate to
contact our campus Face Specialists.  

We have scheduled our Meet the
Teacher night on Wednesday,
September 21 at 6:00pm-8:00pm. We
hope to see you there!

If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact me at
italamantes@saisd.net

Thank you again for your support! 
 
 



Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School



MEET THE TEACHER NIGHT!



IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS

S TUD ENT S
MUST BRING THEIR

CHARGED
CHROMEBOOK TO

SCHOOL EVERYDAY
P L E A S E  B E  O N  T I M E

school
starts at
8:15 a.m.

la escuela
empieza a

las 8:15 a.m.
P O R  F A V O R ,  S E  P U N T U A L



DEBE TRAER SU
CHROMEBOOK
CARGADO A LA

ESCUELA TODOS
LOS DÍAS

E S TUD I ANT E S





FRONTLINE
INFORMATION



INFORMACIÓN
DE FRONTLINE





BULLDOG ATHLETIC
SCHEDULES


